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April 20, 2021 

 
BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
Ms. Christine Long  
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
27th Floor - 2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  EB-2020-0290 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) Application for Payment 

Amounts (the “Application”) 
Inadvertent Disclosure of Claimed Confidential Information 

 
Further to Ms. Wong’s correspondence earlier today, this letter confirms that OPG inadvertently 
disclosed confidential information in its covering letter that was posted on RESS and sent to the 
intervenors by email yesterday.  This information is the subject of a claim for confidential protection 
for which OPG will be seeking a ruling. 
 
In order to preserve confidentiality pending the OEB’s ruling and to avoid any potential prejudice, 
OPG respectfully requested the permanent removal of the covering letter from RESS, which was 
completed.  OPG also requests that all intervenors that received the covering letter by email yesterday 
refrain from reviewing it and immediately delete it permanently from their records.  
 
OPG will file and circulate a non-confidential version of the cover letter today. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Aimee Collier 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
cc:  Evelyn Wong, OPG 
       Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
 
 

  
 

 


